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DROP OUT RATES OF MINORITY CHILDREN 
  
1669.  SHRI K.R. SURESH REDDY: 
  
Will the Minister of MINORITY AFFAIRS be pleased to state: 
  
(a) what steps are being taken by Government to reduce the high drop-out rates of minority 
children; 
(b) whether it is a fact that one of the reasons for the high drop-out rates of minority girls is 
early marriage; 
(c) if so, whether Government has a policy, or is it planning to execute a policy to overcome 
this issue; and; 
(d) if so, the details thereof and if not, the reasons therefor? 

  
ANSWER 

 
THE MINISTER OF MINORITY AFFAIRS 

(SHRIMATI SMRITI ZUBIN IRANI) 
 

(a) to (d): The Government has undertaken several steps to encourage education among the 
children of minority communities across the country for their socio-economic and 
educational empowerment and as a result, to reduce the dropout rate among them. Pre-Matric 
Scholarship Scheme was approved in January 2008 for class I-X and was applicable upto 
2021-22. Post Matric Scholarship was launched in November 2007 for level XI, XII and 
higher classes. Merit-cum-Means Scholarship was launched in the year 2007 for Technical 
and Professional Courses. A very large number of students from minority communities have 
benefited from these programmes. 30% seats in all these schemes have been earmarked for 
girl students. 
 
In addition to the above, the Government has implemented various schemes for the welfare 
and upliftment of every strata, including minorities, especially the economically weaker and 
lesser privileged sections of the society, through schemes of the Ministry of Skill 
Development and Entrepreneurship, Ministry of Social Justice and Empowerment, Ministry 
of Textiles, Ministry of Culture, Ministry of Women and Child Development and Ministry of 
Rural Development. 
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